
OUR LADY STAR OF THE SEA SCHOOL NEWS

June 2, 2021

Dear OLSS Families,

This is the final newsletter for the school year! It has been an honor to be the Principal of such a wonderful,
faith-filled school family and I thank you entrusting us to teach and care for your children.

I would like to say a special thank you to our wonderful teachers and staff. Together, we successfully
completed a full school year during a global pandemic, with no COVID outbreaks or school-wide shutdowns.
This was largely due to our dedicated teachers and staff, who went above and beyond their normal duties and
taught students in school and virtually, took temperature checks throughout the day, and constantly cleaned
and disinfected their classrooms. They sacrificed their time to do these additional tasks and offered extra
support to our students and families during this challenging year.
Special thanks to our School Nurses, Arlene Kline and Brandi Hutchins, who have been amazing throughout
the course of the year. They kept updated on and guided us through constantly changing federal, state, and
CDC guidelines, and helped keep our students, staff, parents, and community safe and healthy. We couldn’t
have done it without them! Thanks also to Heidi Trice, Judy Angelheart, and Colleen Muldoon for doing
temperature checks in all kinds of weather in the morning carline all year, and to Amber Tamburri who helped
keep our school extra safe with daily cleaning and whose extra touches in the cafeteria as well as supervising
our recess brought extra joy to our day.

I wish each and every one of you a relaxing, restful summer. I hope you may continue to spend special time
with each other and with the Lord. Stay happy, healthy, and holy!

NEWS & REMINDERS:
NEXT WEEK: Monday, Jun. 7 is a 12:30pm dismissal and Tuesday, Jun. 8 is our last day of school and a
10:30am dismissal. Students should wear regular school uniforms.

REPORT CARDS: 4th quarter report cards will be emailed next week. Report cards will be held for families who
have outstanding financial obligations to the school. Please contact the School Office with any questions.

SUMMER READING: Required Summer Reading for students entering grades 4-8 is included with today’s
news, and hard copies are in student’s folders.
FINANCIAL OBLIGATIONS: All outstanding financial obligations to the school, including Tuition, Aftercare,
Lunch Tickets, and unfulfilled volunteer service hours must be met. Per ADW standards, report cards will not
be mailed & school records will not be transferred until all financial obligations have been paid.

YEARBOOKS: Info on ordering school yearbooks will be out shortly. Yearbooks are $35. Yearbooks with a
personalized “Memo fromHome” are $40. 8th grade parents will receive info on placing 8th grade recognition ads.

SCHOOL OFFICE: Summer office hours will vary. The best way to contact the School Office over the summer is
by email to olssschool@comcast.net. Email will be checked daily. Information for the 2021-2022 school year
will be posted on the school website and emailed to families over the summer.

Grace & Peace,
Mrs. Jennifer Thompson
Principal

- UPCOMING EVENTS -

JUNE

Jun. 4: Last Day for PK

Jun. 4, 6:30pm: 8th Grade Graduation

Jun. 7: 12:30pm Dismissal

Jun. 8: Last Day of School/10:30 Dismissal

CLASS OF 
2021

Congratulations 
to our 8th Grade 

Graduates!
We are looking 
forward to their 
Graduation Mass 
& Ceremony on 
Friday night!
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